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Minutes FONCPL Meeting May 9, 2024, Zoom meeting 10:00 AM
In Attendance:
Judy Hills, President	
Tim Como, Treasurer
Joanne Straight, Secretary		
Lyn Marsh, Director, and Website Manager
Kathy Lambe, Director, and Newsletter Editor
Lynda Reynolds, Ex Officio, State Library Liaison
Absent: Karen Robbins, Director

1. Judy called the meeting to order at 10:05 am and a quorum was established. 

2. Lynn moved to accept the minutes as submitted, seconded by Kathy. The motion was approved.

3. Lynda said she is working on the state aid requirement for libraries. Some libraries are still facing intellectual freedom “freedom to read” challenges. There are several libraries applying for grants to establish literacy centers.

4. Tim presented the financial report and stated that there are currently 62 group and 24 individual memberships, which is below normal. Tim is still receiving some applications, but he estimates revenue could be $1,000 -$1200 less than anticipated. Kathy will send out a follow up email reminder to both individual and group members.   										                 Tim completed the 990 form to renew our Charitable License and it will be submitted after it is signed by Judy.    

5. Kathy has been going to the websites of various Friends groups and   including their information in the newsletter.

6. Lyn continues to check links on our website and updates as needed. She appreciates getting the newsletter in a PDF format from Kathy. There was a request to add a search feature to the FONCPL website and Lyn will work on that.

7. Old Business 
· There was a brief discussion about accepting credit card payments for dues. It was decided to table any action until the fall.
Management service software to add this would cost $600 to $900 per year.
· Judy announced that the 2023 annual report is almost completed, and she will be finishing it up.
· Open Mic nights are suspended for the summer. They tend to have the same few participants every month.
· Judy will make a presentation to the new Library Directors at their July meeting. She is working with Lynda Reynolds from the State Library in coordinating this outreach.  
· Judy continues to consult with Friends of the Library groups across the state, addressing any questions or concerns they may have.
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Joane Straight
Secretary
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